- 2 -
	
Urgent Report taken on behalf of Cabinet

Report to the Leader of the County Council 

Report submitted by: Chief Executive and Director of Resources
Date: 08 April 2020

[bookmark: OLE_LINK4][bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: OLE_LINK2]Title of Report: Pooled Fund Agreement

Brief Description:  This report relates to a Pooled Fund Agreement between Lancashire County Council, Blackpool Council and Blackburn with Darwen Borough Council.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Decision:

The Leader of the County Council approved the recommendation(s) as set out in the report.

This decision should be implemented immediately for the purposes of Standing Order C29 as any delay could adversely affect the execution of the county council's responsibilities. The reason for this is that the decision has been designated as business critical by the relevant Executive Director, and any delay in its implementation would have an adverse affect on the operations of the county council.

Officer contact: 

Josh Mynott, (01772) 534580, Democratic & Member Services Manager, Legal and Democratic Services, josh.mynott@lancashire.gov.uk




	[image: A4 65MM]




image1.jpeg
Lancashire
County ‘@e"‘@.
Council }g}:’)




